
City of Batesville  
Special Common Council 

Memorial Building 
December 6, 2011 

4:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
 

Members Present:  Herman Struewing, Gene Lambert Robert Narwold 
     Absent:  Edwin Hunter, Brad Dreyer 
 
Mayor Rick Fledderman  City Clerk-Treasurer:  Ron Weigel 
 
Mayor Rick Fledderman opened the public meeting for the purpose of an additional appropriation 
in the amount of $60,000.00 for the Cumulative Fire Fund 2011 Budget. 
 
There being no objections, Robert Narwold, made a motion, seconded by Herman Struewing, to 
approve Resolution # 11-2011; an additional appropriation of $60,000.00 for the Cumulative Fire 
Fund for 2011.  All ayes so passed. 
 
Gene Lambert made a motion, seconded by Robert Narwold, to approve Resolution # 12-2011; a 
resolution allowing unused appropriations from the 2011 budget to transfer into the 2012 
approved budget.  All ayes so passed. 
 
Jim Dreyer asked that a request for $7500.00 for a guest speaker for the Choices Program be 
considered from Belterra Funds.  After discussion by council members, they felt that further 
inquiry and discussion from the local Drug Council Group on proposed projects be considered.  A 
report by Police Chief Stanley Holt, Drug Council Member, will be given at the 12/12/2011 council 
meeting. 
 
Robert Narwold made a motion, seconded by Herman Struewing, to adjourn.  All ayes so passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:23 PM. 
 
 
 
 
                 _______________________________  
       Richard Fledderman, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________  
Ronald C. Weigel, Clerk-Treasurer 
 


